
COVID-19 REOPENING PHASES
COOKIE GUIDELINES

PHASE 0 PHASE 1 PHASE 2 PHASE 3

DESCRIPTION
Virtual Gatherings,  

Meetings and Programs

Very Small Gatherings  
and Programs 

using best practices

Small Groups 
using best practices

All Gathering Permitted  
using best practices 

masks required

MAX IN-PERSON  
PARTICIPANTS

0 Up to 10
Up to 50  

maintaining social distancing 
No limits

GIRL-DELIVERY
Contactless Porch Drop-offs; 
Meet in an Open Space Area

Minimal Contact for  
Porch Drop-offs; Meet  
in an Open Space Area

All Delivery Methods

COOKIE BOOTH
Virtual Booths Only 

(Digital Cookie Website, DOC)

Virtual, In-Person Booths 
with Restrictions, Drive-Thru, 
Walkabouts and Standabouts

Virtual, In-Person Booths, 
Drive-Thru, Walkabouts  

and Standabouts

Virtual, In-Person Booths, 
Drive-Thru, Walkabouts  

and Standabouts

CUSTOMER  
COOKIE DELIVERY

Contactless Drive-Thru  
Cookie Pick-up

Contactless Drop-off / 
Drive-Thru Cookie Pick-up

All Delivery Methods

TROOP  
COOKIE DELIVERY

Contactless Curbside Pick-up
Contactless Drop-off / 

Drive-Thru Cookie Pick-up
Per Cookie Manager/Troop

Leader Requirements
Per Cookie Manager/Troop

Leader Requirements

COOKIE CUPBOARDS  
Check notes for Cupboard specifics.

By Appointment thru eBudde

We continue to evaluate and adapt our COVID-19 Reopening Plans based on current information available. We’re following the CDC COVID-19 Task Force’s 
guidelines to mitigate the risk of resurgence and protect the most vulnerable. At each phase, we want cookie bosses and customers to feel safe and 
confident in the Girl Scout Cookie Program!

The matrix below summarizes our guidelines for each phase of reopening with an overview for participating in the cookie program at each phase. Please 
ensure you are up to date with our Council’s phase status and the detailed guidelines for all members engaging in Girl Scout activities including the cookie 
program. Find our current Phase at any time, as well as all detailed guidance for our volunteers, parents, and girls at girlscoutsaz.org/COVID-19.  


